



Mrs. S. Bogue

Teacher of Mathematics

susan.bogue@ellesmere.com

25th June 2018

Dear Parent/Guardian,

If your son/daughter would like to represent Ellesmere College in one of the major equestrian events, show jumping or dressage, then could you please reply confirming an interest.

For members of the NSEA (National Schools Equestrian Association) there will be a fee of between £10 and £20 for the 2018–2019 season.

We will require the following information for membership purposes:

- Rider's Name
- Age on 1<sup>st</sup> Jan 2019
- Parental email address
- Current member of PC, RC, BE, BD, BS

This information needs to be returned to Mrs Curzon, <u>katecurzon@ellesmere.com</u> by the start of August please.

Thank you for your support and interest in this venture.

Yours sincerely,

Sprogne

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com